
OLSS Welcomes Matthew Kassirer as New 
Associate
We are pleased to welcome Matthew Kassirer as our newest associate at OLSS.

Matt brings valuable insight from his recent tenure as an Appellate Division law clerk to the 
Honorable Arnold L. Natali, Jr., J.A.D., during the 2024–2025 term. This judicial experience 
provides him with a deep understanding of complex legal analysis and decision-making 
processes, which will benefit our clients. A cum laude graduate of New York University and 
Rutgers Law School, Newark, Matt is an Essex County native with strong ties to the New Jersey 
community we serve.

Matt's combination of judicial experience and local roots makes him a strategic addition to our 
team as we continue delivering sophisticated legal solutions to our clients.
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